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The Montgomery Ruritan Club remembers Lee Spaulding who was a member of the 

Montgomery Ruritan Club for many years and at the time of his death was in charge of 

all operations at the Daviess County Landfill.  While serving as a member of the Ruritan 

Club, Lee was never a past president nor did not serve on the Ruritan Park Board.  

However, he  worked in various functions of the club and was a valued member during 

the Turkey Trot Festival which was held each year in the month of September.  Lee’s 

warm smile and and outgoing personality made friends easily and he did have many 

friends.  Even though his funeral was private for family only there was an outpouring of 

sympathy for the family during this time.  He will be remembered by his family and his 

many friends with good memories of the man who everyone liked.  May He Rest in 

Peace! 

 

 

 

 

Obituary for Raymond “Lee” Spaulding  
 
Raymond Leo "Lee" Spaulding, 65, of Montgomery, passed away Thursday, May 14, 2020, at Deaconess 

Midtown Hospital in Evansville.  He was born October 18, 1954, in Washington, Indiana, to the late Jack and 

Rose W. (Duncheon) Spaulding.   Lee was a 1973 graduate of Barr-Reeve High School. He was a member of the 

Montgomery Ruritan.   

 

Lee was a hard worker and was previously employed by Solar Sources as a supervisor. He currently was employed 

by the Daviess County Landfill and had been the district director for 24 years. He loved people, laughing and 

family gatherings. He enjoyed playing golf, Cincinnati Reds baseball and watching NASCAR.  

 

He is preceded in death by his son, Jackson Spaulding; parents Jack and Rose W. (Duncheon) Spaulding; uncles 

Robert Spaulding and William Spaulding.   Lee is survived by his girlfriend, Jacquelyn Cost; siblings Susan 

(Calvin) Persohn, Robert (Nancy) Spaulding, Barbara (Virgil) Knepp, Linda Riggins and Glenn Spaulding; uncle 

John (Flo) Spaulding; and many nieces and nephews.  Private family services will be held. Due to COVID-19 

concerns, a celebration of life will be held at a later date. 

 

In lieu of flowers, memorial contributions can be made to St. Peter Catholic Church or the Barr-Reeve Scholarship 

Foundation.  Condolences may be made online at www.blakefuneralhomes.com. Arrangements were provided by 

Blake & Wagler Funeral Home in Montgomery. 

 

 

A Tribute to the Life of Raymond “Lee” Spaulding 
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